
	
  

Your opportunity to hear leading climate scientists and contributors to the 
report share the latest findings on global climate change, and what this means 
for BC.

The Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC) is releasing the first of three 
major reports on 27 September 2013. This briefing aims to explain the IPCC assess-
ment process, the current extent of climate change, and what the future holds. 
 
Date: Monday, 30 September 2013
Time: 9:30am to 11am
Location:  Wosk Centre for Dialogue, 580 West Hastings St. Vancouver, BC
Webcast: http://creative-services.sfu.ca/broadcast/

Sponsored by the Pacific Institute for Climate Solutions and the Pacific Climate 
Impacts Consortium. Free and open to the public and media.

Climate Change: Implications for British Columbia
A Public Briefing on the IPCC 5th Assessment Report


